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From: Department of Infrastructure, Transport, Regional Development, Communications 

and the Arts <infrastructure.noreply@govcms.gov.au> on behalf of 

infrastructure.noreply@govcms.gov.au

Sent: Sunday, 6 October 2024 1:52 PM

To: CleanerCars

Subject: submission to: Proposed New Vehicle Efficiency Standard (Exempt Vehicles) 

Determination 2024 [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Submitted on 6 October 2024

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Step 1: Your submission 

Remain Anonymous
No 

Private Submission
No 

Published name
Chris Trueman 

Short comment
It is wrongto exempt vehicles such as Toyota Landcruiser 70, Ram 1500 Trx and 2500, and the Chevrolet Silverado 
HD from the fuel efficiency requirement. These are such polluting vehicles as well as being very dangerous 
vehicles to have on the road for general domestic use. 
Please do not exclude these vehicles. 

Step 2: Contact details 

First name
Chris 

Last name
Trueman 

 

Email notification
CleanerCars@infrastructure.gov.au 
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Consultation name
Proposed New Vehicle Efficiency Standard (Exempt Vehicles) Determination 2024 


